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Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee - 1 - May 13,2014 

CALL TO ORDER 

DECLARATIONS OF CONFLICT OF INTEREST 

PRESENTATIONS/DEPUTATIONS: 

MATTERS TO BE CONSIDERED: 

1. Administrative Matters: 

1.1 Items to be added under "Other Business" 

1.2 Minutes of Previous Meeting - April 22, 2014 

RECOMMEND APPROVAL 

2. Tour de Mississauga Subcommittee Update 

Dorothy Tomiuk, Citizen Member to provide a verbal update rega~ding the Tour de 
Mississauga. 

3. Network and Technical Subcommittee 

Donnie Morris, Citizen Member to provide a verbal update regarding the Network and 
Technical Subcommittee. 

4. Communications and Promotions Subcommittee 

Joanne de Cloe, Citizen Member to provide a verbal update regarding the 
Communications and Promotion Subcommittee. 

5. Bicycle Friendly Community A ward - Go for Silver Strategy 

Irwin N ayer, Citizen Member to provide a verbal update regarding the Bicycle Friendly 
Community Award- Go for Silver Strategy. 



Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee - 2 - May 13,2014 

6. City Committees of Council Structure Review- Recommendations to Governance 

Committee 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee to discuss the City Committees of Council 

Structure Review. 

a. That the 'Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee' (MCAC) remain 

as an Advisory Committee with the following changes: 

1. That during the next term of Council, MCAC be directed to 

present a business model for the 'Tour de Mississauga' to 

determine if it will be a community -run event or a City-run event, 

including City resources required, for approval of the Budget 

Committee. 

n. That during the next term of Council, staff be directed to analyze 

the opportunity and requirements to include 'Active Transportation' 

into the MCAC mandate, for approval of the Governance 

Committee. 

7. Update: 2014 Community Rides (formerly Ward Rides) 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee to discuss the memorandum dated May 8, 

2014 from Jacqueline Hunter, Active Transportation Technologist regarding the status 

update on the 2014 Community Rides. 

8. 2014 Bike Month 

Jacquelyn Hayward Gulati, Manager, Active Transportation to provide a verbal update 

regarding the 2014 Bike Month. 

9. Off Road Trail Prioritization Matrix 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee (MCAC) to provide input regarding the Off 

Road Trail Prioritization Matrix as presented to the January 14, 2014 MCAC meeting. 



Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee - 3- May 13,2014 

1 0. Primary Route Prioritization Matrix 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee (MCAC) to provide input regarding the 

Primary Route Prioritization Matrix. 

11. 2014 Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee - Calendar of Events 

Committee Event Calendar to advise of cycling related events in 2014. 

12. 2014 Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee Action List 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee Action List for 2014. 

13. Information Items 

13.1 Notice of Submission ofEnvironmental Assessment 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee to review the Notice of Submission of 

Environmental Assessment regarding the Credit Valley Conservation and Region 

of Peel Lakeview Waterfront Connection Project. 

13.2 Cycling Committees of Western Lake Ontario Joint Meeting - May 31. 2014 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee to review the email dated April 29, 

2014 regarding the Cycling Committees of Western Lake Ontario Joint Meeting­

May 31,2014. 

13.3 Share the Road Newsletter: Ontario Bike Summit Recap 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee to review the email dated April 25, 

2014 regarding the Share the Road Newsletter: Ontario Bike Summit Recap. 



Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee - 4- May 13,2014 

13.4 Resignation e-mail from Darrin Wolter- Mississauga Cycling Advisory 

Committee Citizen Member 

Resignation email dated May 7, 2014 from Darrin Wolter, ofMississauga Cycling 

Advisory Committee (MCAC) Citizen Member advising his resignation from 

MCAC. 

OTHER BUSINESS 

Next Meeting Date: Tuesday, June 10, 2014-7:00 P.M. 

ADJOURNMENT 
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City/Regional Staff Present: Jacquelyn Hayward Gulati, Manager, Active Transportation 

Andy Bate, Supervisor, Traffic Operations 

Jacqueline Hunter, Active Transportation Technologist 

Stephanie Smith, Legislative Coordinator, Office of the City Clerk 

Matthew Sweet, Transportation Demand Management Analyst, 

Region of Peel 



Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee - 1 - April22, 2014 

CALL TO ORDER- 7:06 p.m. 

DECLARATIONS OF CONFLICT OF INTEREST- Nil 

PRESENTATIONS/DEPUTATIONS- Nil 

MATTERS CONSIDERED: 

1. Administrative Matters: 

1.1 Items to be added under "Other Business" 

Jeff W achman, Chair added street sweeping 

1.2 Minutes of Previous Meeting- April 8, 2014 

Approved (D. Stephens) 

2. Tour de Mississauga Subcommittee Update 

Dorothy Tomiuk, Citizen Member provided a verbal update regarding the Tour de 

Mississauga. She spoke to the growth of the Tour, reviewed safety components, venue, 

registration systems and achieving set deadlines. 

3. Network and Technical Subcommittee 

No discussion took place regarding the Network and Technical Subcommittee. 

Members of the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee (MCAC) engaged in 

conversation regarding the late start in this year's street sweeping program as it has 
created hazardous conditions for cyclists and pedestrians. 

Andy Bate, Supervisor, Traffic Operations spoke to traffic calming techniques that have 

been implemented. JeffWachman, Chair asked Mr. Bate to send the locations to MCAC. 
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RECOMMENDATION 

That staff review and report back on the start date of the street sweeping program due to 

the volume of debris causing safety concerns for cyclist and pedestrians, with priority on 

cycling lane routes. 

Approved (I. Nayer) 

Recommendation MCAC-00 12-2014 

4. Phil Green Recognition Award 

Jacquelyn Hayward Gulati, Manager, Active Transportation and Dorothy Tomiuk, Citizen 

Member advised Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee (MCAC) members that no 

applications were received for the 2013 Phil Green Recognition Award. 

Discussion ensued with respect to expectations for applicants, the need to select a 

candidate on yearly bases, the .prestige of the award and the need to review the criteria. 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Phil Green Recognition Award criteria be reviewed with Phil Green and that the 

Communications and Promotional Subcommittee report back to a future Mississauga 

Cycling Advisory Committee meeting. 

Referred (D. Stephens) 

Recommendation MCAC-00 13-2014 

5. Peel Region Bicycle Rodeo Initiative 

Matthew Sweet, TDM Analyst provided a verbal update regarding the Peel Region 

Bicycle Rodeo Initiative. He noted that a draft Bike Rodeo Kit has been produced as a 

resource for agencies to use to support children to cycle and that he would distribute it to 

the Committee for comment by April25, 2014. 

Discussion ensued with respect to incorporating a Bike Rodeo with the Tour de 
Mississauga, the Peel Safety Village and using Can Bike as a resource at the Tour de 
Mississauga. 

Jacquelyn Hayward Gulati, Manager, Active Transportation noted that she would 
approach Can Bike staff to be present at the Tour. 



Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee - 3- April 22, 2014 

6. 2014 Ontario Bike Summit 

Jacquelyn Hayward Gulati, Manager, Active Transportation and Irwin Nayer, Citizen 

Member provided a verbal update regarding the 2014 Ontario Bike Summit. They spoke 

to the success of the summit and that the Minister of Transportation announced investing 

$1 0 million over the next three years to help municipalities improve cycling 

infrastructure. 

7. Bicycle Friendly Communi tv- Go for Silver Strategy 

Jacquelyn Hayward Gulati, Manager, Active Transportation distributed a memorandum 

dated April 22, 2014 regarding the Bicycle Friendly Community- Go for Silver Strategy. 

She spoke to the bicycle friendly community feedback, Cycling Master Plan and 

implementation strategy. 

Irwin Nayer, Citizen Member spoke to a presentation at the Ontario Bike Summit that 

provided ideas to achieve silver such as; engaging the silent minority to cycle and being 

proactive. Mr. Nayer further spoke to other municipalities disengaging from Committees 

of Council and helping Council under benefits of cycling business cases. 

Discussion ensued with respect to the perception of the Mississauga Cycling Advisory 

Committee (MCAC) to Council, engaging youth to provide feedback and social media. 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the City of Mississauga adopt the goal of achieving a "Silver" designation for 

Mississauga as part of the Bicycle Friendly Community award program and that 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee Members and City staff work together to 

develop a "Go for Silver" strategy that identifies key areas of focus for 2014 and report 

back on progress. 

Approved (I. Nayer) 
Recommendation MCAC-0014-2014 
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8. Ward Ride Kick Off Event with the Greater Toronto Pearson Authority- May 24,2014 

Members of the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee (MCAC) discussed the 

upcoming May 24, 2014 Ward Ride kick-off event with the Greater Toronto Pearson 

Authority (GTAA). Discussion ensued with respect a sponsorship cheque received from 

the GT AA, Garnerwood Park, encouraging members to assist with the event and 
arranging a rain date for May 31st, 2014. 

9. Status Update on the 2014 Ward Rides 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee discussed the memorandum dated April 16, 

2014 from Jacqueline Hunter, Active Transportation Technologist regarding the status 

update on the 2014 Ward Rides and noted that the Ward 2 ride date should be 

rescheduled. 

Jacquelyn Hayward Gulati, Manager, Active Transportation noted that a bike month 

poster is being created to include Ward Rides. 

1 0. Off Road Trail Prioritization Matrix 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee (MCAC) referred this matter to the Network 

and Technical Subcommittee. 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Network and Technical Subcommittee review the Off Road Prioritization Matrix 

and Primary Route Prioritization Matrix and report back at the May Mississauga Cycling 

Advisory Committee meeting. 

Referred (I. N ayer) 

Recommendation MCAC-00 15-2014 

11. Primary Route Prioritization Matrix 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee (MCAC) referred this matter to the Network 

and Technical Subcommittee. 



Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee - 5 - April22, 2014 

12. 1st Quarterly Update on the Proposed 2014 Cycling Network Program 

Jacquelyn Hayward Gulati, Manager, Active Transportation discussed the memorandum 

dated April16, 2014 regarding the 1st Quarterly Update on the Proposed 2014 Cycling 

Network Program. She noted that a draft capital budget would be brought to the May 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee (MCAC) meeting for input. 

Dorothy Tomiuk, Citizen Member spoke to routes being completed in time for the Tour 

de Mississauga. 

13. 2014 Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee - Calendar of Events 

The Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee reviewed and amended the 2014 Calendar 

of Events as presented. 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the 2013 Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee Calendar of Events be received 
as amended. 

Received (J. de Cloe) 

Recommendation MCAC-0016-2014 

14. 2014 Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee Action List 

The Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee reviewed and amended the Action List for 

2014 as presented. 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee action list be received as amended. 

Received (D. Tomiuk) 

Recommendation MCAC-0017-2014 
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15. Information Items 

15.1 Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study for Second Line West 

Crossing of Highway 40 1 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee reviewed the Public Notice regarding 

the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study for Second Line West 

Crossing of Highway 40 1. 

15.2 Improving Road Safety in Ontario 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee reviewed the letter regarding 

improving road safety in Ontario. 

15.3 Keeping Ontario's Roads Safe Act 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee reviewed the letter regarding the. 

Keeping Ontario's Roads Safe Act. 

15.4 OTC Announces Release of OTM Book 18 & Welcomes HT A Amendments Bill 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee reviewed the letter dated March 17, 

2014 regarding the OTC announces release of OTM Book 18 and welcomes HT A 

Amendments Bill. 

15.5 Resignation e-mail from Suzanna Doyle- Mississauga Cycling Advisory 

Committee Citizen Member 

Resignation email dated April 14, 2014 from Suzanne Doyle, of Mississauga 

Cycling Advisory Committee (MCAC) Citizen Member advising her resignation 

fromMCAC. 

15.6 Province Building Cycling Infrastructure 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee reviewed the news article dated April 

14, 2014 regarding the Province building cycling infrastructure. 



Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee - 7- April22, 2014 

15.7 Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee Report - Report #2 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee (MCAC) reviewed the Committee 

Report from the February 11, 2014 MCAC meeting. 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the following information items be received for information: 

a) Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee to review the Public Notice regarding 

the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study for Second Line West 

Crossing of Highway 401. 

b) Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee to review the letter regarding 

improving road safety in Ontario. 

c) Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee to review the letter regarding the 
Keeping Ontario's Roads Safe Act. 

d) Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee to review the letter dated March 17, 

2014 regarding the OTC announces release of OTM Book 18 and welcomes HT A 

Amendments Bill. 

e) Resignation email dated April 14, 2014 from Suzanne Doyle, of Mississauga 

Cycling Advisory Committee (MCAC) Citizen Member advising her resignation 

fromMCAC. 

f) Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee to review the news article dated April 
14, 2014 regarding the Province building cycling infrastructure. 

g) Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee (MCAC) to review the Committee 
Report from the February 11, 2014 MCAC meeting. 

Received (Councillor Fonseca) 
Recommendation MCAC-0018-2014) 

OTHER BUSINESS 

ADJOURNMENT: 8:54P.M. 



Memorandum 
Transportation and Infrastructure Planning Division 
Transportation and Works Department 

TO: MEMBERS OF THE MISSISSAUGA CYCLING ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

FROM: Jacqueline Hunter, Active Transportation Technologist 

DATE: May 8, 2014 

SUBJECT: Update: 2014 Community Rides (formerly Ward Rides) 

The 20 14 Community Rides (formerly ward rides) feature casual community rides in each ward 
almost every week during the spring and summer months. An updated draft Community rides 
schedule for the 2014 season is enclosed on page 2. The majority of the community routes 
follow similar routing from previous years. 

Sincerely, 

Jacqueline Hunter, Active Transportation Technologist 

c: Jacquelyn Hayward Gulati, Manager, Active Transportation 

Enclosed: Community Rides: Draft Schedule 2014 
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Co~nmunity Rides: Draft Schedule 2014 

Ward Community Date Time Meeting Location Route: 

Kick- 1 Toronto Pearson I 
: .· : 

Gametwood·Park 
off Airport 

Saturday May 24 9:30AM 
StopatGTAA Office 

revised 

TimHortons 
10 Lis gar Saturday.June .7 I O:OOAM 3285 Derry Road 

same as 
2013 

. ·: .· West .· 
.· ·. .·. Baskin Robbins 

8 Erindale Thursday June •12 6:15PM 4099 Erin Mills revised 
·.· . ParkWay 

·. 

Murphy's Ice Cream 
11 Streets ville Saturday June 21 lO:OOAM 

9 Main Street 
revised 

.· 

.. ·· .· MIAG 

3 Rockwood ThursdayJune 26 6:15PM 3034 Palstan Rd, revised 
Mississauga, ON 

1 
Lakeview/Port 

Saturday July 19 I O:OOAM 
same as 

Credit 2013 

7 Cooksville Thursday July 31 6:15PM 
same as 

2013 

2 
Clarkson/Lome 

TBD revised 
Park 

5 Britannia TBD 
same as 

2013 

6 Creditview Thursday Aug 14 6:15PM 
same as 

2013 

9 Meadowvale Thursday Aug 21 6:15PM 
same as 

2013 
15 km 

4 Downtown Thursday Sept 11 6:15PM test 
ride 

ErinoakKids Saturday 
·. 

ErinoakKids 
* 11:00 TBD 

Community Ride September 27 2277 South Millway 

5 Malton Saturday October 4 TBD TBD 
. · . ··. ·. 

·.: 

Zombie Bike Ride 1: Saturday 
11 Streetsville 

October25 
: 1:30pm before the Streetsville revised 

. 
BIA 's Spooktacular 

. · .. . · .. ·· .·. :: . · .. ·· ... • .· .... ·· ·· . I 
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Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee 

2014 MCAC Event Calend 

I 
EVENT 

II 
EVENT DATE 

II WHO I 

II 
Toronto International Bicycle February 28, March 1 and 2nd I Completed 

I 
Show 

Ward Ride Kick Off Event May 24,2014 

II I with Toronto Pearson 

I Bike Month 
I 

May 26- June 30, 2014 

II I 
I Bike to Work Day 

I 
May 26,2014 

II I 
Cycling Committees of May 31,2014 

II I 
Western Lake Ontario Joint 
Meeting 

Council Deputation Tour September 10, 2014 

I I de Mississauga 

Tour de Mississauga I September 20,2014 

II I Registration Day 

I Tour de Mississauga II September 21,2014 
II I 

Community Rides Sat May 24- 9:30AM 
Kick-off Event Gametwood 
Park 
Sat. June 7- lOAM 
Ward 1 0 Lis gar Tim Hortons 
3285 Derry Road West 
Thurs. June 12- lOAM 
Ward 8 Erindale Baskin Robbins 
4099 Erin Mills Parkway 
Sat. June 21 -lOAM 
Ward 11 Murphy's Ice Cream 9 
Main Street 
Thurs. June 26- 6:15PM 
Ward 3 Rockwood MIAG 
3034 Palstan Road 
Sat. July 19- lOAM 
Ward 1 Lakeview 
Thurs. July 31 
Ward 7 Cooksville 
TBD - Ward 2 Clarkson/Lome 
Park 



2014 MCAC Event Calendar 

TBD- Ward 5 Britannia 
Thurs. Aug 14 6:15PM Ward 6 
Creditview 
Thurs. Aug 21 - 6: lSPM 
Ward 9 Meadowvale 
Sat. Sept 27 -llAM 
Erinoaks Kids 
Sat. Oct 4 TBD 
Ward 5 Malton 
Sat. Oct 25 - 1:30PM 
Ward 11 Streetsville 



Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee Action List 2014 

Issue Last Discussed on Who Status 
MCAC members to answer: February 11, 2014 MCAC members Joanne-community awareness 

1. What is the initiative you see -Mississauga achieving silver status 
as most important for MCAC Jeff-critical kilometers 
to focus on in 2014 -Growing Tour de M to 5000 

2. If you had to choose on 
initiative that you are 
personally passionate about 
that we are involved in-
what would it be? 

Prioritization Matrix April22, 2014 Network and 
Technical 
Subcommittee 

---. 

~ 



3. I Credit Valley Conservation (CVC) and the Region of Peel, with the support of the City of Mississauga and the Toronto 
and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA), would like to thank everyone for their support and involvement in the 
development of the Environmental Assessment (EA) for the Lakeview Waterfront Connection (LWC) Project. Ultimately the 
LWC Project will create a new natural park that will establish ecological habitat and public linkages on the eastern 
Mississa a waterfront. 

As required under section 6.2(1) by the 
Environmental Assessment Act, and according to 
the Terms of Reference approved by the Minister of 
the Environment on December 5, 2012, CVC and 
the Region of Peel have submitted the LWC EA 
to the Ministry of the Environment for review 
and approval. 

The review period for the EA will begin on Friday, 
May 2, 2014 and end on Friday, June 20, 2014. All 
comments must be submitted in writing, on or 
before Friday, June 20, 2014, to the Ministry of the 
Environment: 

Adam Sanzo, Project Officer, Ministry of the Environment, Environmental Assessment and Approvals Branch 
2 St. Clair Avenue West, Floor 12A, Toronto, ON M4V 1L5, Tel: 416-314-8433 I 1-800-461-6290 Fax: 416-314-8452. 

The EA can be accessed online at www.creditvalleyca.ca/lwc and is available for review in hard copy at the following 
locations during normal business hours: 

Ministry of the Environment Ministry of the Environment Alderwood Branch- Toronto Public 
Environmental Approvals Branch Halton-Peel District Office Library 
2 St. Clair Avenue West, Floor 12A 4145 North Service Road, Suite 300 2 Orianna Drive 
Toronto, ON M4V 1 L5 Burlington, ON L7L 6A3 Toronto, ON M8W 4Y1 
Phone: 416-314-8001/ Phone: 905-319-384 7 I Phone: 416-394-5310 
1-800-461-6290 1-800-335-5906 
Lakeview Library Port Credit Library Long Branch -Toronto Public Library 
1110 Atwater Avenue 20 Lakeshore Road East 3500 Lake Shore Boulevard West 
Mississauga, ON L5E 1 M9 Mississauga, ON L5G 1 C8 Toronto, ON M8W 1 N6 
Phone: 905-615-4805 Phone: 905-615-4835 Phone: 416-394-5320 

New Toronto- Toronto Public Library CVC Administration Office Region of Peel Clerk's Department 
110 Eleventh Street 1255 Old Derry Road 10 Peel Centre Drive, Suite A 
Toronto, ON M8V 3G5 Mississauga, ON L5N 6R4 Brampton, ON L6T 4B9 
Phone:416-394-5350 Phone: 905-670-1615 Phone: 905-791-7800 ext 4465 

Mississauga Office of the City Clerk Toronto City Clerk's Office 

A copy of all comments will be Mississauga City Hall, 2nd floor Toronto City Hall, 13th floor, West 

forwarded to the proponent for its 300 City Centre Drive 1 00 Queen Street West 

consideration. For further information Mississauga, ON L5B 3C1 Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

on the EA, please contact: Phone: 905-615-4311 Phone: 416-392-8016 

Kate Hayes Janice Hatton 
Manager, Ecosystem Restoration, 

Restoration and Stewardship, Credit Valley Conservation 
Email: khayes@creditvalleyca.ca 

Program Support Analyst, Water Division, 
Public Works, Region of Peel 

Email: janice.hatton@peelregion.ca Phone: 
905-791-7800 ext 4768 Phone: 905-670-1615 ext 428 

Under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and the Environmental Assessment Act, unless otherwise 
stated in the submission, any personal information such as name, address, telephone number and property location included 
in a submission will become part of the public record files for this matter and will be released, if requested, to any person. 

Credit Valley 
C~1C Conservation 

f Region ci Peel 
Wll.'lktkff tflit qou. 

,_. Cityof 

1iiii MISSISSAUGA 
Leading today far tomorrow 

Notice published: May 2, 2014 

~conservation 
for TI1e Living City· 



Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee 

Stephanie Smith 

Subject: Cycling Committees of Western Lake Ontario -joint meeting - Sat May 31 

From: Bender, Daryl [Daryi.Bender@hamilton.ca] 
Sent: April 29, 2014 7:07 PM 
To: Gene Wasik; Ryan Correy; Heidi Hartmann; Robert Narejko; *' z188ii 11 11@ pal:oe.el; ii~DFw®g~ail Eiilii; 
lsgnpqk@P 'liRJ?Dtiii ca; iRnriR@r I!UIGI 5.68F4 :J Gulati; SHEILA WILSON; 
JOANNE WOLNIK; Bergen, Phil; Thomas Whitelaw; Colleen 
Cooper;:=.m-.m=-.IIIIIM~ 
Subject: Cycling Committees of Western Lake Ontario- joint meeting - Sat May 31 

All, 
The Hamilton Cycling Committee would like to invite two representatives from each of the area municipalities to the 
annual joint meeting on Saturday, May 31; this year hosted in Hamilton. The meeting is scheduled to be held at Hamilton 
City Hall, at the corner of Main St & Bay St. The meeting will be held from 9am to noon, with a continental breakfast 
being provided before 9:00; and the attendees will collectively make lunch arrangements somewhere downtown, followed 
by a bike ride (for -1 hour). If you are biking, you will be able to park your bike for free in the bike cage behind City Hall. 
This invitation is being sent to Niagara, Haldimand, Brant, Waterloo, Wellington, Burlington/Halton, and Mississauga. If 
you feel there is a "best person" in any of these municipalities to whom this invite should be sent, please let me 
know. Last year the meeting was hosted by Burlington on May 11, 2013. 
Please submit any suggested agenda items and we will follow-up with a draft agenda in a week or two. We would 
appreciate RSVPs by May 16. 
Regards, 

Daryl Bender B.E.S. 

Project Manager, Alternative Transportation 

Public Works, City of Hamilton 

905-546-2424 X 2066 
www.hamilton.ca/PedestrianMP 
www.hamilton.ca/Cycling 

1 



\~.s 
Stephanie Smith 

Subject: Share the Road Newsletter: Ontario Bike Summit Recap 

From: Eleanor McMahon [mailto:info@sharetheroad.ca] 
Sent: 2014/04/25 4:01 PM 
To: Jacquelyn Hayward Gulati 
Subject: Share the Road Newsletter: Ontario Bike Summit Recap 

In this Issue 

• 6th Annual Ontario Bike Summit will be one to 
remember 

• Action needed to support important road safety 
Bill 

• $25 million for cycling infrastructure announced 
for Ontario municipalities 

• Bicycle Friendly Communities and Mobile 
Cycling Workshops launch Summit 

• Bicycle Friendly Community Awards 
Announced 

• Celebration of Cycling Evening & Fashion 
Show a big success 

• Private Members Bill being debated to make 
June Bike Month 

• Ontario CAN Election Readiness Toolkit ready 
for download 

6th Annual Ontario Bike Summit will be one to 
remember 

The 2014 Ontario Bike Summit was certainly an 
event to remember with a number of "firsts' for our 

1 



province, and our communities. 

From a landmark announcement of $25 M in 
infrastructure funding --the first dedicated funding in 
our province's history-- to the announcement of new 
Bicycle Friendly Communities, an inspiring speech 
by Mayor of Pittsburgh Bill Peduto and our annual 
Queen's Park MPP reception, it was an action 
packed few days. Not to mention our wonderful 
celebration and fashion show at Steam Whistle 
Brewing! 

It is certainly clear that there is momentum for cycling 
in Ontario. We hope that you returned to your 
communities, inspired and invigorated. With a 
municipal election this fall, and the possibility of a 
provincial election on the horizon the theme of "I Bike 
I Vote" certainly resonated at this year's Summit. 

A huge thank you to all who attended the Summit for 
your participation in the inspiring discussions. To our 
Summit speakers and presenters, thank you for 
inspiring us and for sharing your wisdom and ideas. 

To all of our sponsors, funders and partners-- we 
are so grateful to you, for your generosity, support 
and commitment. Thank you! 

We look forward to continuing to work with you 
towards our common goal of a Bicycle Friendly 
Ontario. 

Yours in safe cycling, 

Eleanor McMahon 
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ACTION NEEDED TO PASS IMPORTANT ROAD 
SAFETY BILL 

As many of you know, on March 17, 2014, the 
Ontario government introduced Bill 173 the Keeping 
Ontario Road's Safe Act. This Act is a very important 
piece of Legislation with some key aspects that affect 
cycling. 

We need your help to ensure that it gets passed 
before a potential election. Some of the important 
cycling advancements in the Bill include: 

• The introduction of a one-metre safe passing 
law. 

• Increased penalties for "dooring", including 
demerit points to those who open their vehicle 
door in the path of an oncoming cyclist. 

• Enhanced tools for municipalities to improve 
safety -- contra-flow bicycle lanes, bicycle 
traffic signal leads that allow cyclists the 
opportunity to go ahead of motorized vehicles 
at intersections. 

• The legalization of riding on paved shoulders. 

Share the Road has drafted a template letter that you 
can use to send to your MPP to urge them to do 
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what they can to pass this Bill quickly. 

Please click here to download it and adapt it for your 
MPP. You can send it to them via email by 
finding their email address at www.ontla.ola.org. 

Please cc: Share the Road --
info@sharetheroad.ca so we can keep track of MPPs 
who have been contacted. 

This government Bill incorporates several 
Opposition-led Private Members Bills including: Cheri 
DiNovo (Parkdale High-Park) and Norm Miller (Parry 
Sound Muskoka), and enjoys strong Opposition 
support. However, given the possibility of an election 
on the horizon it is important that you email your 
MPP and urge then to ensure that Bill 173 receives 
the required debate and Committee discussion 
required for the Bill to pass. 

If you have any questions about this please contact 
Kaitlynn Dodge at 416-835-0257 or via email 
at kaitlynn@brown-cohen.com. 

$25 million for cycling infrastructure announced 
for Ontario municipalities 

The highlight of the Summit was a major 
announcement from Minister of Infrastructure and 
Transportation Glen Murray. At the morning keynote 
on April14, 2014, Minister Murray, for the first time in 
the province's history announced $25 million in 
dedicated funding for municipal cycling 
infrastructure. 
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Minister Murray serums with the media following his 
announcement of $25million in cycling infrastructure 

funding at the Ontario Bike Summit. 

The investment will be made over three years and is 
part of Ontario's Cycling Strategy #CycleON, which 
was launched in August 2013 and sets a strategic 
direction for cycling investments in the province. 

Click here to read Share the Road's press release on 
this important announcement. 

Bicycle Friendly Communities and Mobile 
Cycling Workshops launch Summit on April 13 

The Ontario Bike Summit kicked off on Sunday, April 
13th with two incredible concurrent workshops. 

One was the Bicycle Friendly Communities 
workshop, where community leaders heard 
experiences from nine different communities in 
Ontario. The participants worked together to share 
experiences about how to make their communities 
more Bicycle Friendly. 

Aspects of the workshop also focused on how to 
move to Bronze for communities that have not yet 
achieved that milestone and on how to move to 
Silver, Gold and beyond for communities that have 
already joined the ranks of Bicycle Friendly 
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Communities. 

The workshop left municipal leaders with several 
new tools in their toolkit to create better spaces for 
cycling. Judging by the conversations that arose 
throughout the afternoon, this will certainly become a 
staple feature of our Summits moving forward! 

The second workshop was mobile, where 30 
participants were led along Toronto's Waterfront Trail 
by Waterfront Regeneration Trust Executive Director 
Marlaine Koehler and Manager of Toronto's Cycling 
Programs Daniel Egan. A huge thank you to 
Marlaine and Daniel for their assistance in organizing 
this very popular workshop! 

Mobile workshop participants on the Humber Pedestrian 
Bridge that connects Toronto to Etobicoke. 

The group rode from Queen's Quay to Mississauga 
and back with stops at Marie Curtis Park and the 
Humber River Pedestrian Bridge. (And we hear that 
suitable refreshments followed at a local restaurant!). 

2014 Bicycle Friendly Community Awards 
announced at Summit breakfast 
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Congratulations to the 2014 Ontario Bicycle Friendly 
Community Award Winners! 

Transportation and Infrastructure Minister Glen 
Murray participated in the breakfast awards 
ceremony for the 2014 Bicycle Friendly Community 
Awards with Share the Road founder and CEO, 
Eleanor McMahon at the 6th Annual Ontario Bike 
Summit in Ontario. 

The 2014 award winners bring the total number of 
BFCs in Ontario to 24, representing more than 7.3 
million Ontario residents, over 57 per cent of the 
provincial population. 

The 2014 award winners are: 

• The City of Guelph -Silver (Previously 
awarded Bronze in 2012) 

• The City of Kitchener- Silver (Previously 
awarded Bronze in 2013) 

• The Town Halton Hills - Bronze 

• The City of St. Catharine's - Bronze 

Honourable Mentions were given to the Town of 
Mississippi Mills and the City of Vaughan. 

Click here to view the full press release. 

See below for some of the media coverage from the 
announcement: 

http://www.niagarathisweek.com/news-
story/44 70888-st -catha ri nes-given-bike-friend ly­
designation/ 

http://www. g uel phtribu ne. ca/news/guel ph-notches­
bicycle-friendly-silver/ 

http://www. the record . com/news-story/4465977-
cycling-advocates-welcome-provincial-cash-
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question-kitchener-s-bike-friendly-city-award/ 

Celebration of Cycling Evening & Fashion Show 
a big success 

Following the release of the first year Action Plan for 
the #CycleOn strategy, the mood of cycling 
enthusiasts all over Ontario was incredibly positive. 

For those fortunate enough to be in Toronto for the 
Summit, Share the Road's Second annual 
Celebration of Cycling and Fashion Show at Steam 
Whistle Brewery provided a great opportunity to 
connect with one another and celebrate. 

Attendees were treated to delicious Steam Whistle 
Pilsners, a wide variety of cycling chic clothing from 
our sponsors and some great food showcasing the 
cuisines of the world's 10 best cycling cities. 

Ontario Bike Summit speakers and attendees enjoy the 
celebratory environment at Steam Whistle on April 14 in 

Toronto. From left to right: Jennifer Juste- Transportation 
Demand Management Coordinator, Guelph, Yvette 
Tendick, President of Guelph Coalition for Active 

Transportation, Waterloo City Councillor Diane Freeman 
and former Mayor of Wisconsin Dave Cieslewicz. 

We handed out our Ride with Heart award, which is 
given annually by Share the Road to a bicycle 
retailer that really makes a difference in their 
community. This year's winner was Wild Rock 
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Outfitters in Peterborough, Ontario in recognition for 
their great work in building a community of cycling, 
and contributing their time, resources and energy to 
creating such a terrific bicycle culture Peterborough. 
Wild Rock exemplifies what great retailers do in 
terms of community engagement, and support for 
cycling. Thank you Wildrock Outfitters, for everything 
that you do! 

We also recognized Alan Medcalf from Brockville, 
Ontario, with our "Wheels of Change" advocacy 
award for his tireless work in bringing the concerns of 
cyclists to the forefront in his community of 
Brockville. Alan has been a steadfast, positive voice 
in Brockville, and his style of relationship-based 
advocacy is not only a model for success-- but he is 
making a real difference in this community. Thank 
you Alan, for your selfless and dedicated 
contributions! 

All in all, it was an incredible night of food , fashion 
and fun , and a fitting way to celebrate the incredible 
successes that have been achieved in cycling since 
last year's Summit. 

Thank you to our event sponsors and partners 
Steam Whistle Brewing, Cycle Toronto, PEDAL 
Magazine and to the generous retailers who 
contributed to the fashion show including: Pearl 
Izumi, Cycle Chic, Mountain Equipment Co-op, 
Roundtail, Racer Sortif,, Wike, Cervelo, KSL 
Designs, Stitch & Spoke and RYB Denim. 

Private Members Bill being debated to make June 
Ontario Bike Month 

We are excited to announce that there is currently a 
Bill before the Ontario Legislature that will officially 
make June Ontario Bike Month. 

Bill 182, An Act to proclaim the month of June as 
Ontario Bike Month, was tabled by Bob Delaney 
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MPP (Mississauga-Streetsville) and passed second 
reading on April 17, 2014. The Bill had tremendous 
support from all sides of the Legislature -- a very 
positive sign of the growing non-partisan support that 
cycling enjoys! It will now go to the Standing 
Committee on the Legislative Assembly. 

Click here to read the debate in the Ontario 
Legislature. 

Copyright© 2011 Share the Road Cycling Coalition. AI! rights reserved. 

This email was sent to jacquelyn.havwardgulati@mississauga.ca by info@sharetheroad.ca . Unsubscribe to remove your email from this 

list. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Darrin Wolter <8l!llflli .... ~~~fii!IW!Ii-1Niil> 
2014/05/07 2:09 PM 
Stephanie Smith; Andy Harvey; Chris Fonseca; Darrin Wolter; Don Stephens; Donald 
Morris; Dorothy Tomiuk; Sweet, Matthew (Matthew.Sweet@peelregion.ca); Jacqueline 
Hunter; Jacquelyn Hayward Gulati; Jeff Wachman; Joanne Y. de Cloe; Paulina Mikicich; 
Phil Green; Rajendra Singh; Steve Barrett; Walter Fischer Wendy 
Alexander; Andy Bate 

Subject: Darrin Wolte(s MCAC Resignation. 

Hi Stephanie et al, 

It is with a sad heart that I need to step down from the Cycling Advisory Committee. I am extended in 
too many directions and a few of my commitments have grown substantially over the last few years. To 
keep my sanity, I need to scale back and have decided to step down from the Cycling Committee. 

I was planning to wrap up the year slowly, but with your current recruitment drive for members, I resign 
as of today. That enables you to recruit 4 new members instead of 3 at this time with one more to 
recruit later. 

I still plan to be involved at the Tour registration and help with some decisions around a registration 
system. I will try to look at the gap planning process as well. 

I will remember fondly my involvement with this inspirational and thoughtful group that has helped 
improve the future livability of Mississauga. The pleasure of working with all of you has been mine. 

Sincerely, 
Darrin 

Darrin Wolter, MASc, PEng, MBA 
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